
MVES PTO Meeting
12/9/20, 7PM

Attendance: Sarah Fullmer, Arrika Maxwell, Beth Bush, Lindsay Scarpo, Melissa Saxton
Rachel Moreland, Susan MCkeever, JUlie Teslevich, Sherri Plundo, Katie Firment, Liz
Cutrell

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
● Mrs. Scarpo, school updates
● Students did a great job with pick up.
● Artwork for Mr. Bolby will arrive hopefully  this week, hoping to do a pick up next week

9-3.
● Christmas activity for something fun with teachers at school--More to come
● If parents have something to drop off --susie will let you in and you can drop stuff on the

table to help keep Susie safe
● Thanks for remote learning transition, thanks for being accommodating.

CURRENT BUSINESS
● Sarah/Arricka

○ CAP Fund - Penny Wars Update ---put on giftcards spent about 11055 on Aldi gift
cards.  We will look to do this again next year so that we can keep this going

○ Yearbook Pictures - Please send photos from online learning! Encourage your
kids to participate in Wildcat Pride day at home too! Pics can be sent to
yearbook4mves@gmail.com

○ Spring retakes, if you want spring picture to be your yearbook picture let LIsa
Glessner know.

○ Class Parties/Parent Sign Ups - Still missing parents from a few rooms, we have
no one currently in 3Y or 5Z. If you’re a parent please reach out directly to your
teacher to see what they would like assistance with. Arrika will send it out on the
Remind tomorrow

○ Sarris’ Candy Sale set for spring,  Order forms will go out Early February.
○ Pierogi Sale - postponed till Spring due to online learning and a delay with our

Paypal.  We are thinking of pushing out early Easter, time TBD.  Korena Herbert
will be doing this.

○ Christmas Tree - Purchased and delivered before Thanksgiving. It is up in the
lobby for all to see.

○ Remind – Text Updates--if you are not receiving them let Arrika know.  You
should only sign up for 1 grade level because all grade levels will be getting
more than 1 of the same emails.

● Amy/Sherri
○ Treasurer Update/Budget Committee
○ Sherri worked on a tentative budget--it is in a google sheet .
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○ Field trip forms--revising the form.  It is made into a google sheet, # of students
and how much they have.  Form must be filled out by the teacher to get funding.

● Beth
○ Spiritwear Pickup was today, please reach out to Beth at beth3girls@gmail.com if

you didn’t get your items.
○ Debit card waiting on it to arrive.
○ Bank Card/Paypal Update - Process to use-- contact Beth to use and she will

meet you.    Pay Pal needs to go through the Friends and Family.
● Susan

○ 6th Grade Committee Update
○ Box Tops-- approximately $50 refund.  Digital receipts can be attached.

Facebook page has step by step directions of how to do.
● Rachel

○ Chic Fil A day is TOMORROW! Please mention that you’re there to support
MVES PTO.

● Kim
○ Social Media - Facebook Page and Group - Please send any posts you’d like to

see to khaught22@gmail.com
● Questions/Concerns?

KUDOS
● Aimee Hogg for coordinating the Aldi Gift Card purchases for our families in need this

year!
● Korena Herbert for getting the spring fundraisers ready to go

UPCOMING EVENTS
● CFA Day DECEMBER 10th-- mention MVES, must say you are there for us.
● DQ Day FEBRUARY 16th  mention MVES, must say you are there for us.

FUTURE MEETING DATES
● January 13th, 7pm
● February 10th, 7pm

CONTACT INFO
● MVESWildcatsPTO@gmail.com
● www.mvespto.com
● WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/MVES.PTO
● REMIND

○ @mves-pto-k, @mves-pto-1, @mves-pto-2, @mves-pto-3, @mves-pto-4,
@mves-pto-5, @mves-pto-6

● Twitter @MountainView_ES
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